
 
No: II-15-024  April 14, 2015 

CONTACT: Roger Hannah 404-997-4417  

                     Joey Ledford 404-997-4416                                                  
    

NRC Schedules Public Meeting April 21 in Piketon to Discuss Lead Cascade Facility 

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff has scheduled a public meeting in Piketon, Ohio, on 

April 21 to discuss results of the agency’s most recent review of American Centrifuge Operating’s 

Lead Cascade facility.  

The meeting is scheduled to begin at 6 p.m. at the Ohio State University Endeavor Center,    

1864 Shyville Road in Piketon. The NRC staff will discuss with company officials the results of the 

agency’s review of safety performance at the plant from Jan. 1, 2013, to Dec. 31, 2014. The discussion 

will include the areas of safety operations, radiological controls, facility support and licensing. 

In its review, the NRC found no areas needing improvement and concluded that the facility 

continued to conduct its activities safely and securely. Because of that performance and the limited 

scope of operations, the NRC plans to continue conducting a more limited inspection program at the 

facility. 

The meeting will be open to the public and media, and NRC officials will be available to answer 

questions after the business portion of the meeting. 

A copy of the NRC review for the Lead Cascade facility is available on the NRC website.  
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